last Saturday evening of every month. Members also get together
for lunch every Wednesday at 1:00 p.m. Jewish Military personnel
are welcome to make use of the Club facilities.

For further information and details, please call:

MR. A. EZEKIEL
Hong Konk Rep. N.J. W. B.
Office Tel. 30368 / Res, 26017

or

MRS. S. BIRNBAUM
Tel. 65089 or 80231

continued from page 3

THE HIGH HOLY DAYS IN NHA TRANG

sound of the Shofar. The Yom Kippur service, with its traditional
prayers of repentence had new meaning to those faced with the
daily task of survival.

The Yom Kippur service concluded with the sound of the
Shofar blown by PFC Samuel Waidenbaum, 2 Boston Rabbinical
Seminary graduate, who also blew the Shofar on Rosh Hashanah.

Following the service, a break-the-fast dinner was held in
the nearby Nha Trang EM Mess. To everyones suprise and delight
Rabbi Lapp revealed that a large quantity of lox had been received
from the United States and would be served at the break-the-fast.
The lox was sent with the compliments of MSgt Theodore Weiss of
Qui Nhon, whose family sent the shipment from California.

And so the High Holy Days ended quite successfully, and the

men returned to their respective units looking forward to their
next trip to Nha Trang for Passover.
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